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KSS SPECIFIC INSTRUCTIONS 

• Vaccination is highly recommended for staff and students  
• Ensure that you have completed the active daily health check every morning before coming to 

work 
• Do not come to work if you are exhibiting any communicable disease symptoms 
• We are continuing to monitor the flow of traffic -keep to your right  
• If you become ill at work – Go home and inform admin/office staff 
• Masks are currently not required. Personal Choice regarding mask use will be both supported 

and respected.  
• Masks will be available for those who have forgotten theirs 
• Physical distancing is not required; however, Personal space is to be honoured 

• Visitors to the building will still sign-in at the office 
• TTOC’s and EA Spares will complete an orientation during their first visit to KSS 
• Building ventilation is currently meeting Worksafe standards 

• Portable air conditioners and fans are only used in ventilated spaces  
• Hand-hygiene facilities will still be throughout the school. Students and staff will be reminded 

and encouraged to wash their hands regularly and/or use the hand sanitizer stations 
throughout the building 

• No sharing of food or drink for staff or students 

• Occupancy limits at this time are pre-pandemic standards. Personal space is encouraged.  
• Emergency drills will continue with full participation – physical distancing is recommended at 

muster points 

• Staff meetings and professional development will be held in-person 

• Disinfectant sprays are located on tables throughout the building and in staff prep area.  
• If you choose to wear a mask - remember to wash your mask regularly and always follow 

proper mask etiquette  
• The use of Water fountains is not limited 
• Washrooms are all open 
• Food Services are following regular operational and food safety practices 

 

BE KIND, BE CALM, BE SAFE - BE RESPECTFUL, BE PATIENT 
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